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Greetings~ We are writing in support of Sen Bill 1576, for recreational immunity. We 

spend a great deal of time outdoors, and on trails. There is an inherent risk of many 

factors by being outside. We all have to take personal responsibility for doing so, 

which seems in short supply any more. Even in situations where there is poor 

maintenance, people just need to use their heads and assess the situation. 

 

Please support SB 1576, keep the trails open and let people take some personal 

responsibility. 

 

Carlene and Wally Benson 

545 Leslie St. SE 

Salem, OR 97301 


